[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Garry Campion 
Sent: 11 December 2018 13:05
To: Design Conservation
Cc: Maria Philpott
Subject: Bicester Heritage New Technical Site Heritage Advice 18/01333/F

Hello,

Please find attached heritage advice in response to the Bicester Heritage application to develop a new technical site at Bicester airfield. 

The attached advice supersedes any earlier heritage advice in relation to this above application (e.g. that dated 22 August 2018). 

Many thanks,

Best wishes,

Garry 



Garry Campion
Senior Conservation Officer
Design & Conservation Team
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council
Direct Dial 01327 322343
garry.campion@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
www.southnorthants.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil or www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil  
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil or @SNorthantsCouncil  

My normal working days are Tuesday to Friday
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